Parent & Community Partnerships Update





Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) Update 2022-2023

RGS is working towards a nationally recognised accreditation called The Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA). As a result of the survey that our parents completed, and our ongoing work with the LPPA, there are some changes that we have made and are currently making to strengthen our partnership with parents and the Reigatian community:

- We have re-introduced face-to-face parents' evenings and created a hybrid model to give parents the flexibility they need
- We are conducting a communications audit with the purpose of streamlining communications with parents
- We have increased academic and pastoral events for parents to help them be part of their children's education and wellbeing, including PSHEE talks
- We have introduced parent consultation meetings to gather feedback on new initiatives, such as the digital roll-out and transition to RGS
- We have increased academic information sent to parents so that they are familiar with their children's studies and progress, and can help with students' enrichment activities
- We aim to create stronger bonds between students and the RGS Foundation to facilitate access to mentors from the Reigatian Community once they leave school
- We have increased careers advice and information to both students and parents
- We are aiming to increase opportunities for parents to find out ways that they and RGS can help their children beyond the Sixth Form
- School bulletin mailing lists are updated regularly to ensure parents, students, staff and governors receive regular, mobile-friendly communications from the school
- We have introduced the RGS App to help with prompt communication within the Reigatian community. One particularly popular aspect of the app is parent networking groups
- We have increased the number of social events for parents
- We have increased the number of parent volunteers at RGS

We look forward to the benefits this award will bring to our valued community. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Caroline Lawson, Assistant Head and Director of Community Partnerships.

